

Peppermint Patty's Newsletter

What's Happening?

We made it through another school year and are excited for summer. We want to congratulate all of our Pre-K graduates on completing preschool and moving onto Kindergarten. We wish them all the best of luck and parents don't blink because the school years will go by so fast!

We have a fun and busy summer planned. Make sure to check out each month's calendar so that your child doesn't miss anything. Also, please make sure that you check out the summer policies listed in this newsletter in regards to dress code.

If your child will not be attending for a day or if they will be in late please notify the office by 9am each morning of what time they will be here .Also, if you are taking a vacation make sure to write it down on the Parent

Communication clipboard that can be found next to the check in station.

This past month we did a couple of remodels that you may have noticed. We now have a dishwasher in the Owl classroom that allows for smoother transitions at lunch time and the Butterfly class has a new prep area with a sink.

We are looking forward to a fun and exciting summer.

Happy Summer!

June 2025

Volume 7 Issue 6

Inside this issue:

What's Happening	1
Monthly Reminders	1
New Hours	1
Calendar of Events	2
Summer Supplies	2
June Birthdays & Monthly Themes	3



New Hours



Effective June 2nd our operating hours will be changing to 7:00am-5:30pm. Per our parent contract there will be a \$10 late pick up fee for the first 10 minutes and then \$1 a

minute thereafter.

Monthly Reminders:

- Please make sure to call the office by 9am if you are running late or will be absent.
 Or use the ProCare app to message us!
- Warmer weather is here. Please make sure your child is wearing closed toed shoes with backs and shorts under skirts and dresses.
- Please make sure that you are labeling all of your child's supplies, including hats å gloves so that if they get separated we can get them back to their owner.

Spring & Summer Polices

As the weather gets warmer we want to take this time to let you know some of our Spring & Summer policies:

- *We get MESSY! Please make sure that your child is wearing clothes to school that are comfortable and you are okay with getting a little dirty
- * Closed toed shoes with backs are required to keep little toes safe. NO FLIP FLOPS and NO COWBOY BOOTS!
- * Girls must wear shorts. tights, or leggings under their skirts or dresses.

* We will put bug spray and/or sunscreen on your child with your permission. You must provide the bug spray and sunscreen yourself and fill out a permission form. Please make sure your child has it on before coming to school in the morning and we will reapply it in the afternoon when we go outside.

Dads & Desserts

We invite all of our Dads. Grandpas, or special guys to take a little extra time in the afternoon on June 13th and join us for Dads & Desserts. We will be serving punch and desserts from 4-6pm for Dads and their children to enjoy together.





Calendar of Events



June 3rd- Bring a Sack lunch June 4th-Crazy Hair Day June 4th- Tie Dye T-shirts June 6th- National Doughnut Day

June 9th- Making Fairy Bread

June 10th- Bring a Sack lunch

June 10th- Animal Wonders 10am

June 11th- Spirit Day: Wear your Peppermint Patty's t-shirt

June 13th- Dads & Desserts 3pm-330pm

June 17th- Water Games June 17th- Bring a Sack

lunch

June 18th- Hawaiian Day

June 23rd- Halloween Monster Magnets

June 24th- Noah's Ark Build a Stuffie

June 24th- Sack Lunch Day June 25th- Halloween Shirt Day

June 27th- Owl Movie Day " Hotel Transylvania"

Summer Supply List

As summer gets ready to kick off we are asking all kids to bring in the following:

- * new toothbrush unless they have started withing in the last month.
- * lunch box with ice pack for sack lunch days

At this time of year we also run short on supplies that were provided at the beginning of the school year. If anyone would like to donate disinfectant wipes, quart or gallon Ziploc bags, or Dixie cups it would be appreciated as these items are very handy for our summer fun.

When we start water play in July all children will need the following items:

- *a swimsuit
- *water shoes (no flip flops)
- *Towel
- *a bag for wet clothes,
- *dry clothes to change into.



Contact Us

11010 W. 56th Terr Shawnee, KS 66203

Phone: 913-631-9376 Fax: 913-631-9376

E-mail: peppermintpattys@sbcglobal.net

Instagram: @Peppermint.pattys Facebook: "Like" Peppermint Patty's

Daycare & Preschool

Website: peppermintpattys.com

Please let me know if you have any comments, questions, or concerns. I am always here to help.

Happy Birthday!

Celebrating this month are:

Sophia A. turns 1 on the 1st!

Wesley H. turns 5

on the 8th!

Nora turns 1

on the 8th!

Lloyal turns 6

on the 25th!

Ms. Riley celebrates

on the 26th!



"Summer means happy times and good sunshine."
-Brian Wilson



June Themes

